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ISSUE: VOLUNTEERS 

This chapter is about outstanding and meaningful service that area seniors have provided to so

many of their fellow seniors and their communities throughout the Southern Tier and Finger Lakes

regions. It is a tribute to thousands of hours offered to make a difference in thousands of lives.

Senator O'Mara offers his weekly perspective on many of the key challenges and issues

facing the Legislature, as well as on legislative actions, local initiatives, state programs and

policies, and more.  Stop back every Monday for Senator O'Mara's latest column "From the

Capitol..."

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/thomas-f-omara
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/volunteers


This week, "Volunteering on the decline?"

http://www.odessafile.com/government-OMara324th.htm

